12/28/22, 9:21 AM Mail - Krall, Kyle (DNREC) - Outlook

Electric Vehicle Mandate

Bernadette Ricciardi <bmar2000@yahoo.com>
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To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

It is far too early in the development, use and safety concerns of electronic vehicles to mandate their use at any
point in the near future. The fact that batteries for such vehicles are manufactured in China is a great concern;
not to mention the use of natural minerals and fossil fuels used to produce the vehicles and the power needed to
charge them. Short battery life, initial cost of vehicle and maintenance, the inability to dispose of used batteries
without harming the environment need to be considered before make such a rash decision to mandate their use.
Government should not engage in knee-jerk reactions to far left and woke aggressors and listen to the majority of
people.
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